
 

 

 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

  
First, we hope this email finds you and your families healthy and safe during this 
COVID-19 pandemic and these uncertain times. Know we are thinking of you and 
continue to be committed to your success now and in the future.  

  
As the outbreak rapidly spreads nationwide, more and more cities and states are 
instituting shelter-in-place mandates to stop the spread of the virus. With that, the 
local government, where our production facility and corporate headquarters are 
located, has issued a shelter in place for our community effective Tuesday, March 
24 at 9:00 p.m. CST, for a period of two (2) weeks, ending at 11:59 p.m. CST, 
Tuesday, April 7. In an effort to be socially responsible and with an abundance of 
caution for our employees, customers and community, we have determined to close 
our facilities.  

  
There will be a small team of essential personnel available during this time so 
please don’t hesitate reaching out by phone, 1-800-324-1268, or by 
email, SalesSupport@cccreationsusa.com. However, we will not be able to 
produce or ship orders during this time. We understand the challenges this might 
create and assure you we will do everything in our control to minimize the impact 
on you and your organization.  

  
We will actively communicate during this ever-evolving situation. Our thoughts 
continue to be with you, and we look forward to supporting your success long after 
this is behind us.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.   
 
 
Jimmy Turner 
President, C.C. Creations 
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